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Thursday 10th November 2022  
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
RE: Nativity Christmas Arrangements (F2, Y1 and Y2)  
 
As previously advertised, our F2 & KS1 nativity performance will take place on the following dates:  
 

Wednesday 14th December – 9:30am 
Thursday 15th December – 9:30am 

Please note all F2, Y1 and Y2 children will be performing in both performances 
 
Parents will be allocated 2 tickets only for their family. If you have children in more than one year group 
e.g. an F2 child and a Year 2 child you will only be allocated 2 tickets in total and therefore need to decide 
which performance you would like to attend. There will be no exceptions to this so please do not ask for 
additional tickets as they will not be available.  
 
Due to our hall capacity, we will have a maximum number of tickets available for each performance so we 
may have to say when a particular date is no longer available. 
 
We won't be charging for tickets, but we will have a donation bucket available at the end of each 
performance  to cover the costs of our licence which we have to pay to put on the performance.    
 
Parents will need to complete the Google Form to register for their tickets. The Google form can be located 
here: https://forms.gle/zDFYkgjjjRRmgxVNA 
 
We won’t be sending home physical tickets to parents, but we will have a register at each performance so 
that we know who is attending each performance.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mrs McAleny  

https://forms.gle/zDFYkgjjjRRmgxVNA

